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4th May 2020, 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Year 6 Transition 

I am delighted that your child will be joining us at Abersychan School from September 2020. 

I would like this opportunity to welcome you and as a school we look forward to working with 

you. 

Starting secondary school is an exciting time but we realise it can be a daunting one. With 

the closure of both secondary and primary schools due to COVID19, it is really important 

that we maintain contact with each other and stay connected during these exceptional times. 

I appreciate that a lot of you will be uncertain about what is going to happen in terms of 

transition. 

For your information the key points of contact will be, 

Mrs N Strachan (ALNCO/Transition Lead) Nicola.strachan@abersychanschool.co.uk 

Mrs C Rumble (Director of Pupil Support and Wellbeing) 

Catherine.rumble@abersychanschool.co.uk 

Miss K Harry (Head of Year 7) Katie.harry@abersychanschool.co.uk 

We will also be posting important information over the coming weeks on, 

 The school website www.abersychan.org.uk Year 6 Transition tab 

 

 Our transition twitter page Abersychan2020-2026 

 

 Our transition Instagram page @abersychan20202026 

If you have any concerns or questions you mail also contact us on our transition email 

address, Abspupils2020@abersychanschool.co.uk 

We will also be producing a transition booklet which hopefully answer many of your 

questions and concerns. Please also expect a telephone call from one of our team in the 
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coming weeks. We will also continue to communicate with your 

child’s school regularly over the coming weeks to make sure transition is as smooth as 

possible. 

We are all having to adapt to the current situation during these unprecedented times. 

However, as a school we remain committed to offering the best possible experience for you 

and your child. If you have any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you for your support and I look forward to working with you. 

Take care and stay safe. 

 

Mr P Collins 

Headteacher 


